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4th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Newcastle Philip Robinson Library visit – Monday 15th July 2024 
 
As part of our enrichment programme your son / daughter has been invited to Newcastle University on Monday 15th 
July 2024. The aim of the session is to participate in a study session to refine their research and referencing skills, have 
a tour of the Philip Robinson Library and an opportunity to register with the Library to gain access to the resources 
available. All of the sessions will be led by staff from Newcastle University. 
 
Students will be expected to meet Miss Siedle and Mr Allen at the specified times below outside the Philip Robinson 
Library.  
 
Those attending the am session (12col1 and 12col2) will have time to explore the campus following the library session. 
Those attending the pm session (12col3 and 12col4) will have time to explore the campus in the morning, prior to the 
library visit.  
 

12Col1 and 12Col 2 – Arrive at 9.45, depart from Newcastle University at 12.00pm. 
12Col3 and 12Col4 – Arrive at 12.15 pm, depart from Newcastle University at 2.30pm.  

 
 
Students are required to arrange their own transport both to and from this event. Students are not expected to adhere 
to the college dress code for the day, however, please be mindful that we are in an academic environment and clothing 
should reflect this.  
 
There is no charge for this event. Students will be able to purchase lunch from the university, please note that it is a 
cashless campus. Students may bring their own lunch if they prefer.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss C Siedle (Head of Year 12) 
 
 


